
Dear Chuck, 

COMMANDER IN CHIEF 

UNITED STATES CENlllAL COMMAND 

OPERA110N DESERT S'IORM, APO NY 09852 

8 April 1991 

Thank you for your letter and highlighting the 
efforts of the Center for Wildlife Information. 

I, too, feel strongly that the Grizzly Bear is 
the last great symbol of the wilderness. How can I 
help? 

Sincerely, 

Mr. Charles w. Bartlebaugh 
Director 
Center for Wildlife Information 
P.O. Box 885 
Bloomfield, MI 48303 


